
NEWSLETTER 

C
la

u
g

h
to

n
 S

t 
M

a
r

y
’s

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

19th Oct  2018 

    

  

 

 

Congratulations to our stars of the week 

Class 1 :  Lilly-Mae & Lucy Class 2: James & Alysha  Headteacher Award :  Alice 

 

Happy Birthday to Alice who was 10 yesterday 18th October and Daniel who will be 10 on the 23rd October. 

Class 1 

We are delighted to share with you the fantastic news that the Governors have appointed Mrs Philpott to the full-time 

vacant teacher post in Class 1 from January 2019. Mrs Philpott has over eight years KS1 experience teaching in a mixed 

aged class in a small school. Mrs Philpott is excited and eager to join us and has agreed that after the October holidays 

she will teach in Class 1 on Mondays; Mrs Bousfield will be teaching Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays and Mrs 

Walls will be teaching on a Friday. We feel this arrangement allows Mrs Philpott to get to know the children and have a 

good insight into our school before joining us full time in January as well as providing familiar faces and stability for the       

children. We will always be indebted to Mrs Walls, Mrs Bousfield and Mrs Gornall for holding the fort but we are all 

delighted with the news of Mrs Philpott’s appointment and we are sure you will make her very welcome. Finally we 

would also like to thank you as parents for your understanding and support during a period of uncertainty. This            

togetherness makes our school special and certainly lives up to our motto of  “a small school with a big heart”. 

Friends TONIGHT! 

There is a Jacob’s Join list in the list for the Spooky Disco next Friday 19th October 6.00-8.00pm.                     

If any parents are    available to set up the Village  Hall on Friday at 1.30pm it would be very much            

appreciated. 

After School Clubs— start 30th October 

After the holidays after school clubs will only be on Tuesdays, Class 1 will be doing dodgeball and Class 2 Dance. Please 

complete the attached form and return to school on the first day back. The minibus will run at 4.30pm on Tuesdays and 

3.30pm every other night. 

CAKE SALE 

There will be a cake sale on Saturday 27th October at the top of Stone Cross Gardens Catterall in aid of the 

School & Parish Defibrillator Appeal. If you could offer to make cakes please get in touch with Elaine Seed. 

W/C 29th October 2018 

Mon 29th   INSET DAY 

Tues 30th 1.30-3.30  Pre-School Children in School 

  3.30-4.30  After School Clubs, Dodgeball and Dance  (minibus will run at 4.30pm) 

Wed 31st  10.30  Whole School Swimming  

   

Thurs 1st      

Fri 2nd   8.50  Mass at Church (all welcome), please meet at church at 8.50am 

  3.10  Celebration Assembly  

   

Lets try and raise money the easy way!  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/ 

Diary Dates) 

Mon 5th Nov   Flu vaccination's  for Reception—Year 5 

Tues 6th Nov 3.45-6.30 Parents Evening 

Thurs 8th Nov All Day  Life Education Bus at School 

Sun 11th Nov 2.00  Remembrance Service in the Memorial Garden and at School 

Weds 14th Nov 3.45-5.00 Yr 5/6 Basketball Coaching and Games 

  8.30pm  Friends Adult Quiz night and raffle at 523 Broughton (formerly Chameleon) 

Fri 30th Nov 6.00-8.00 Friends Christmas Fair in School 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/

